
 

 

 

16 March 2021 

Dear Llywydd, 

Public Accounts Committee report: ‘Delivering for future generations: the story so far’ 

I am pleased to send you an embargoed copy of the Public Accounts Committee’s report, 
‘Delivering for future generations: the story so far’. The report will be laid tomorrow, 17 
March, and debated on 24 March. As you will note, we have made two recommendations 
to the Business Committee of the Sixth Senedd: 

Recommendation 13. The Business Committee of the Sixth Senedd should ensure that the 
Senedd’s Committee structure facilitates effective scrutiny of legislation such as the Well-
being of Future Generations (Wales) Act 2015 and other matters that cross policy areas 
and Ministerial portfolios.  

Recommendation 14. The Business Committee of the Sixth Senedd should give specific 
consideration to how post-legislative scrutiny of the Well-being of Future Generations 
(Wales) Act 2015 should be undertaken, and refer that body of work to an appropriate 
Committee or forum accordingly.  

I would be appreciative if the Sixth Senedd’s Business Committee’s response can be 
directed to the incoming Chair of the Public Accounts Committee. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Ramsay MS  
Chair 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg / We welcome correspondence in Welsh 
or English. 

Elin Jones MS 

Llywydd 

 


